
 
Tarettes Board Meeting 
May 12, 2023  1:14PM 

Queen City Yacht Club 3rd Deck 
 
Meeting was called to order by Tarettes President Theresa Wilson 
 
In Attendance: Theresa Wilson, President; Sec. Debbie Foote Past Pres.; Shirley Rogers,  
Past Pres. Kathy Dow, Past Pres. Karen Klett, Past Pres. Sistee Lentgis, Past Commodore and Past Pres. 
Margaret Krows. 
 
Minutes were read and approved 
 
Treasurer Report:  No report 
 
Past Pres. Kathy Dow will meet resume as Treasurer for the remaining fiscal year 
  
President Theresa Wilson will donate the old table clothes to Goodwill. 
 
Red and white checkered clothes were bought to replace the plastic ones that are used for the Steak Fry. 
 
Past Pres. Kathy Dow and Shirley Rogers will audit the books. 
   
Memorials -Past Pres. Sistee Lentgis commented that the events are very rewarding and thanked the ladies 
who filled in for her when she was gone. 
 
Sunshine- Diane Prestebak has been sending out cards of encouragement and it was noted that there are 
extra cards in the Tarettes’ closet. 
 
Past Pres. Karen Klett would like to continue putting cards in the new members bags to introduce the 
Tarettes to the new ladies and inviting them to join our meetings. 
 
Opening Day- served about 153 breakfasts 
 
New Business- The Board has elected a new slate of Officers to send to the members for a vote. 
President Wendy DeLaunay, Vice President Julie Santos, Treasurer Past President Kathy Dow, Secretary Past 
President Debbie Foote, Board members Pres. Theresa Wilson, Kimberly Campbell, Past President Sistee 
Lentgis, Past Pres. Karen Klett . 
 
Capt. Christmas dinner- Instead of donating cash cards , there will be a Dessert Dash and donated money 
will go to Musical instruments and education for low income children. Someone from the organization will 
come and do a small talk and hopefully we will have kids playing the instruments. It is suggested that the 
cash donations maybe charged to members accounts in leu of cash. 
 
 
 



Past President Debbie Foote will present the cookbook to the membership for a one only ad on the back of 
the book for a $1,000. The cookbooks will be distributed to new members gift bags and sell for $20. Gayle 
Genord said she would sell a few at the ships store. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:55 PM and the New garden plaque was installed. 
                                     
                                                                                               Respectively submitted 
                                                                                               Secretary Debbie Foote Past Pres. 
 
 

       
    

 
 


